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27th April 2021 

 

Dear Parent Carers  

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. 

This is a brief message to let you know that I have just accepted a job offer to lead a school in Derby from 

September 2021.  This means that I will be moving on from my position, as Principal at Severndale at the end 

of this Summer Term after 5 ½ amazing years of working with our wonderful children and young people.   

I am honoured to have worked with such a dedicated community of people and I am grateful for all the rich 

experiences that have been shared with me in this unique school.   

Through all the challenges and achievements that we have faced together, I am proud of the team, our 

children, young people and our families.  This is an exciting time for Severndale as change will bring new 

opportunities and successes. 

As the term unfolds, we will keep you updated with the progress of the new appointment for September, 

and in the meantime, I am fully committed to supporting this new chapter in every way, and I will enjoy my 

last term with our children and young people as much as I possibly can! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Sabrina Hobbs  

Principal  


